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Craig, Sondra

From: Megan Gruber <megangruber13@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2024 1:11 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Statement of Support

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi City Council -   
 
I am just writing in to inform you of how impactful REACH as been in our community. I don’t know if any of you know this but 
our state health care is terrible. I know most of you reading this probably have a private pay provider for your insurance - this 
isn’t something that everyone in the community has the privilege of receiving. For state insurance - our neighbors have to travel 
several miles away to get dental care. Some of our neighbors do not have transportation to do this nor the funds to get the 
transportation. This new zoning for Reach would allow our community a basic need of dental care without impacting their 
pocketbook or make it a hassle for a friend or family to travel to get basic care. Please allow Reach and our partnering agencies 
to make our community and equitable community. Help our neighbors.  
 
Please reach out if you have any questions - I would love to speak to you in person.  
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